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Stewarts & Lloyds 
Attention: Peter Ker-Fox 
peterk@sltrading.co.za 

011-608-0155 
 
11 December 2017 
 
Dear Stewarts & Lloyds and Peter, 
 
 
All the Committee and Staff at Alberton SPCA, would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for 
organizing the very generous donation of the two water tanks from DUYS. These will go a long way to 
assisting us with caring for the animals in our community. 
 
The SPCA relies heavily on the public for donations and it is because of companies like Stewarts & 
Lloyds, that we are still able to look after needy animals.  
 
Please like our page on Facebook if you have not done so as yet! 
 

“We make a living by what we get. We make a life by what we give.” 
 

 
Yours for animals 
 
Alberton SPCA Committee and Staff 
 


